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DATE January 7, 2022 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

SUBJECT Communications for Vision Zero Campaign 
 

“Our Product is Service” 
Empathy | Ethics | Excellence | Equity 

Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council, 
 
As you were briefed Wednesday, Jan. 5, Communications, Outreach and Marketing 
(COM), Dallas Police Department (DPD), and Transportation (TRN) have been working 
collaboratively for months on communications to reduce speeding and eliminate 
pedestrian deaths and fatal and severe car crashes through an initiative called Vision 
Zero. Below is a summary of efforts thus far to share messages and graphics that all City 
departments, including the Office of the Mayor and City Council (MCC) and partner 
agencies can use to spread the message.  
 
October 2021 DPD, COM, and the Office of Special Events (OSE) partnered with Red 
Bull to create special public service announcements (PSAs) discouraging street racing, 
highlighting the safe, family-friendly Red Bull Show Run featuring a Formula 1 car on a 
closed track in the Harwood District and urging residents to leave speeding to 
professionals.  

 
November 2021 DPD Chief Garcia, Transportation Director Khankarli and COM 
Director Cuellar participated in CM Blackmon’s live streamed conversation about 
pedestrian safety and DPD’s bilingual graphics discouraging speeding were shared via 
COM and MCC. 

 
December 2021 Subject matter experts from TRN were interviewed in English and 
Spanish about the Vision Zero initiative/campaign by reporters from WFAA and 
Univision 23 to encourage public participation in the Vision Zero public engagement 
process.  
 
January 2022 Public service announcements deterring speeding and promoting roadway 
safety produced by the Dallas Police Department and the North Central Texas Council of 
Governments (NCTCOG) started being broadcast daily on the City’s government access 
channels, and bilingual info graphics were shared for distribution by MCC, DPD, and TRN 
as well as through the City’s broadcast and digital channels.  
 
The Friday, January 7, 2022 episode of COM’s bilingual weekly TV show One Dallas 
Update featured DPD’s Brian Martinez to address speeding and pedestrian safety.  

 
 

https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/track?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:b3e8c9e2-afce-4828-a313-cfc5fecf2135
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c4jeoYojelU
https://www.univision.com/local/dallas-kuvn/conoce-el-plan-con-el-que-dallas-espera-acabar-con-las-muertes-por-accidentes-de-transito-video
https://dpdbeat.com/2022/01/06/roadway-safety-tips-public-safety-announcement/
https://www.lookouttexans.org/videos
https://www.lookouttexans.org/videos
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wVYfeqTzeww
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wVYfeqTzeww
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Incorporating feedback from the public through the Vision Zero engagement process 
that concluded last month and the Council briefing this Wednesday, COM, DPD and 
TRN will continue the Vision Zero campaign, creating additional graphics and PSAs to 
share City-wide using all broadcast and digital platforms, and will provide these to you as 
they are completed in the coming weeks.  
 
Meanwhile, we encourage council to utilize the graphics provided previously and 
reattached for your convenience as well as the Dallas Police Department, One Dallas 
Update, and NCTCOG videos to support our transportation public safety efforts. Please 
contact me with any questions. 
 
 
 
Kimberly Bizor Tolbert 
Chief of Staff 
 

Attached: Street racing and speeding graphics in English and Spanish  
   
c: Chris Caso, City Attorney  

Mark Swann, City Auditor 
Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary 
Preston Robinson, Administrative Judge 
Kimberly Bizor Tolbert, Chief of Staff to the City Manager 
Majed A. Al-Ghafry, Assistant City Manager 

Jon Fortune, Assistant City Manager 
Joey Zapata, Assistant City Manager 
Dr. Eric A. Johnson, Chief of Economic Development & Neighborhood Services  
M. Elizabeth Reich, Chief Financial Officer 
M. Elizabeth (Liz) Cedillo-Pereira, Chief of Equity and Inclusion  
Directors and Assistant Directors 

 
 

https://dpdbeat.com/2022/01/06/roadway-safety-tips-public-safety-announcement/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wVYfeqTzeww
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wVYfeqTzeww
https://www.lookouttexans.org/videos
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